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Global Parliamentarians on HABITAT

Minutes

Meeting of the GPH-Africa

on 23 March 2010 from 8 a.m. to 9 a.m.

in the Warehouses of Rio de Janeiro Harbour, Brazil

This meeting was held under the direction Mariam Nalubega, Alternate

President of the GPH-Africa.

The following was decided at this meeting:

In June 2010, the next Regional Forum of the GPH-Africa is to take place

in Abuja, Nigeria on the invitation of Dr. Shehu Matazu, Chairperson of

the Housing Committee, House of Representationves, Nigeria.

During this forum a new Board of Directors in which all sub-regions of

Africa are represented, is to be elected. West Africa is currently not

represented in the Board of the GPH-Africa.
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